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3" January 2007

D. Frigot, Esq.,

The President,

Royal Jersey Agricultural and Horticltural Society,
Royal Jersey Showground,

La Route de la Trinité,

TRINITY, JE3 5JP.

When I wrote to you about the problems, which I think you will undoubtedly face
if you import semen from outside the Island, I find that I failed to forward to you a paper
sent by Mr. Mallinson, part of whose letter I enclose herewith together with the paper in
question.

Whilst writing to you on this subject it is of course a matter of decision as to
whether the problems I envisage can be overcome satisfactorily: what I do wish for

though is that they should be considered with care and not be summarily discounted, this
in the interest of all the breeders and indeed the Island as a whole.

With kind regards.
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P.R. Le Cras

Encs.

c.c. A.Le Gallais Esq.,



